
 

 
 
 

 

        

 

Thursday 12th September 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Change of Inset Day 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances we have had to change one of our Inset 

Days from Friday 14th February to Friday 4th October.  This is at the request 

of the Nova Trust, due to the provider having to change the date of the 

training we are booked on.  This will affect all the Primary schools in the Trust.   

 

If anyone has booked any holidays for Friday 14th February these will be 

honoured. 

 

I understand that the short notice of this change is extremely inconvenient 

and sincerely apologise for the short notice. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Linda Barbuti 

Head of School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


